Serenity Counseling Center

-Serenity Counseling Center has two openings for Mental Health
Counseling interns in January.

-Due to rising costs and our recent hurricane, we have had an
increase of sliding scale requests and are looking for interns to join
our team. Serenity Counseling offers a sliding fee scale based on
income to help folks that have no insurance or are underinsured.

This coming year we have decided to compensate our interns. We
appreciate our interns and understand that working a full-time job
along with completing internship hours (which most do) can be
difficult. We will now be offering a semester stipend providing their
attending school allows this.

Please share with your interns that need a site.

Thank you Kindly!

Have interested interns send their resume to
jaimelynndortch@myserenitycounselor.com



